
Dates for your Diary:
10th June – Deadline for Fathers Day room payment

14th June – PTFA Father’s Day Room
16th June – Father’s Day

19th June – KS2 - AM
19th June – YR & KS1 - PM 

26th June – Nursery Sports Day
9th July – Reception, Lower Drayton Farm

Opening minds, shaping futures
Friday 7th June 2024

Reminder:
We will always encourage children and 
parents to travel to school on foot, bike 
or scooter. This is a great bit of physical 
exercise, reduces your carbon footprint 
and also lessens traffic outside of school 

making our roads safer.

We must remind you however that once 
you are on school property, 

bikes/scooters/vehicles should be 
dismounted and wheeled across the bike 
shed to be put away. They should not be 
ridden on, inside the playground, under 

any circumstances.

This is to keep yourself and others safe.

Cross-Country Final!
Our Year 6 cross-country teams, who made it through to this year's district final, 
took part on Thursday 6th June at Penkridge. Although they qualified way back in 
the autumn term and didn't think they'd be able to compete in the final due to a 
calendar clash, they all went out there and gave it their absolute best. We had 

some really strong and brave performances, with everyone determined to do their 
bit for the team effort. We couldn't be more grateful either to the two year five boys 

that helped to complete the Year 6 team in the competition. Well done to you all!

Year 1 celebrated Rio Day this week for their latest topic 
where they are learning how our culture compares to the 

people living in Brazil!
This has included taste testing foods and samba dancing.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 88.2%

Elm 91.7%

Beech 89.0%

Yew 88.1%

Hazel 97.7%

Larch 95.3%

Maple 94.0%

Birch 99.3%

Cedar 91.8%

Alder 93.1%

Rowan 100%

Willow 95.0%

Sycamore 92.1%

Chestnut 93.9%

ROWAN

HAZEL
BIRCH




